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CONGREGATION OF THE SACRED HEARTS OF JESUS AND MARY
                                       In the service of the people of the parishes of
Our Lady of Lourdes                                                                         St. Aidan of Lindisfarne     5 Berrymead Gardens	                                                      	          85 Old Oak Common Lane W3 8AA			             AND		                      W3 7DD
020 8992 2014				                                   020 8743 5732
acton@rcdow.org.uk                                                                         actoneast@rcdow.org.uk

Priests of the Parish: Chris McAneny SS.CC. Pearse Mullen SS.CC Fergal Maguire SS.CC. 
www.sacred-hearts.net
Joint Newsletter
	
Day

	Our Lady of Lourdes
 Mass Intention
	St. Aidan’s 
Mass Intentions

	
Saturday 16th October 2021
	

7:00

	

Marie-Leonie Peters Anniv. 
	

6:30

	Sister Gabriel Healy RIP
Ann Conolly Int. 

	
Sunday 17th October 2021
	9:00




11:00
	Pamela Elletson RIP Michael Walsh RIP Evely Benitez, Fernando Ramos Juanita Payumo RIP

Fr. Chris Int. Kieran McGirr Anniv. Giovanni Pontearso RIP. Madona Rosalia RIP.  
	


10:00
	


Rosa Fiou R.I.P.
The people of the parish

	Monday 
18th 
	
-----------
	  

	---------
	

	
Tuesday 19th

	
--------
	
	
10.00

	Jerry Doherty get well. Paddy Sargint R.I.P. 

	Wednesday 20th
	10.00
	Guiseppe Sforza RIP 
Margaret Lyons RIP
	
-------
	

	
Thursday 21st

	
----------
	
.
	
10.00

	Nora Hanley Int.
Paricia McMahon Int.  

	Friday 22nd October      
	
10.00

	Mary Kean RIP
Tom Foynes Int. 
	
----------
	



Pray for the recently deceased: 
On behalf of the people of the parish we offer our condolences to the families of those who he died recently: Edite Lobo Elsa Robertson, Penelope Anne Rivett, Mary Shanahan, Olga Baltrunas. If you would like to have your loved one remembered in the newsletter, please give the details to one of the priests or leave in parish office. 

Children's Liturgy Returning to OLOL
Diocese restrictions over the last 18 months meant we've been unable to offer Children's Liturgy during Sunday Mass. We've all greatly missed the children's participation. We're keen to get going again and plan to start on November 28th - the first Sunday of Advent. To do that, we need your help. A number of our former leaders who've been doing Children's Liturgy for decades have decided it's time to hand the torch on to the next
generation. We would like to say a huge thank you to Jan, Margaret and Joan for their many years of dedicated service. There are not many leaders who can boast an ordained priest as one of their graduates! We are now actively recruiting enthusiastic new volunteer leaders and renewing our links with St Vincent's school. Our children grow in their Faith at home, in school and during Mass. If you would like to know more about how you can be part of their Faith journey in Children's Liturgy, please get in touch with Deacon Tito

St. Vincent’s Catholic Primary School.
 Nursery & Reception Application Forms for admission in September 2022 are currently available from the school website at www.st-vincents.ealing.sch.uk/admissions or from the School Office at St. Vincent’s Catholic School, 1 Pierrepoint Road, Acton, W3 9JR.  Completed applications may be submitted in person between 1st October 2021 and 15thJanuary 2022.  For more information, please contact admissions@stvps.co.uk .
 Open Days – St Vincent’s Primary School will be hosting Open Days for prospective parents on Saturday 6th November at 2pm and Tuesday 9th November at 9.30am.  For registration forms, please visit www.st-vincents.ealing.sch.uk/school-visits. 
 
World Mission Sunday: Your prayers and your donations on World Mission Sunday support our Church family overseas and are the Popes charity for world mission. An appeal on behalf of world mission Sunday will be made at the masses this weekend.
First Communion class 2021 St. Aidan’s: Parents and children are invited to the second meeting after the 11am mass next Sunday 24tho of October. Parents will meet in the meeting room while the children will have their class in the parish hall. Please make sure the children bring their books next Sunday to their class. 
First Communion and Confirmation 2022:  the programmes for children and young adults of the parish to make their communion and confirmation in 2022 will not start enrolling until January 2022. Watch out in the newsletter for more information after Christmas. 
Westminster Synodal Pathway: Following the Synod 2021- 2023 opening ceremony in Rome on 10th October, led by Pope Francis, the Westminster Synodal Pathway will be launched by His Eminence Cardinal Vincent Nicholas, Archbishop of Westminster, at 6.00pm Mass on Saturday 16th October in Westminster Cathedral, please pray for the success of the synod and watch out for more information on how you can participate. 
The Passage is grateful to those parishioners who have volunteered to help with its street collection on Tuesday 19 October. There is a final opportunity to volunteer contact Andrew Hollingsworth andrew.h@passage.org.uk 020 75921886 (07928 703131) but by 12.00 noon on Monday 18 October.  Do look out for Passage collectors on Tuesday if you are in Westminster in Victoria Street or Oxford Street.  If you do not carry cash to donate the campaign online at  www.passage.org.uk/street
 

There's life without Facebook and Internet? Really? Send me the link.
Anonymous
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